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17th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Chichester District Council Meeting 
 
On Thursday 23rd June, we would like to invite Lewis H, Imogen and Tabitha to visit 
Chichester District Council at County Hall where the children will learn more about 
democracy, local council and a little about politics. The children will travel to Chichester 
by car with Mrs Gill and will return to our school by the end of the school day.   
 
During their time there the children will have a tour of the chambers, meet Cllr Janet 
Duncton and discuss sustainability with Louise Downey from the Sustainability Team, 
focusing on Climate Change.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform and a packed lunch, which we hope to eat 
in the Bishop’s Palace Gardens weather dependent. 
 
Please can you complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office as 
soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Chichester District Council Meeting on Thursday 23rd June  
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter…………………………….(name) to be transported by 
car to Chichester on the 23rd June. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………… Date……………. 
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